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	Local Drop in

	We would like to invite you to a drop in for residents in the Chipping Warden area


	
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain.

		Contact us
Your opinion is important 
to us. If you have any 
questions or feedback, 
please get in touch.
[image: ]	24/7 Freephone 
	08081 434 434
[image: ]	Minicom
	08081 456 472
[image: ]	Email
	HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk
Write to:
High Speed Two (HS2) Limited 

Website www.hs2.org.uk
To keep up to date with what is happening in your area, visit:
www.hs2.commonplace.is/


	
	

	About this event
At the drop in we will be able to share information with you on the progress of works in your area.

There will be staff on hand to answer your questions and talk to you about the construction of the Chipping Warden bypass and other local works.

When: Wednesday 18th September between 4pm and 7pm
Where: Chipping Warden Village Hall, Culworth Rd OX17 1LB

We look forward to seeing you.



	

	
	Please contact us if you’d like a free copy 
of this document in large print, Braille, audio 
or easy read. You can also contact us for help 
and information in a different language.
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HS2 is committed to protecting personal information. If you wish to know more about how we use your personal information
please see our Privacy Notice (https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/high-speed-two-Itd-privacy-notice).
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